
 

 
 
 

Are you an undergraduate or graduate student interested in Sustainable Coastal Development? 
Apply for the Peter J. Rappa Fellowship to receive a $5,500 stipend to work with Hawaiʻi Sea 
Grant for 8 weeks this summer! Applications are due March 15, 2018. 
http://seagrant.soest.hawaii.edu/opportunities-hawaii-sea-grant 

https://www.facebook.com/uhseagrant/photos/a.156612027701342.36893.141397539222791/2005585486137311/?type=3
https://www.facebook.com/uhseagrant/photos/a.156612027701342.36893.141397539222791/2005585486137311/?type=3
https://www.facebook.com/uhseagrant/photos/a.156612027701342.36893.141397539222791/2005585486137311/?type=3

